
 

 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
 

“Walking in the footsteps of Jesus, loving and serving together.” 

 
 
 

10th December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As I am sure you are aware, last year we took Year 3 on a very successful short 

residential trip to Braeside in Devizes. In the summer we will be going back to 

Braeside where the children will experience a variety of team building activities 

and also improve their independence skills.  The trip will take place from Monday 

8th June to Wednesday10th June (two nights) and transport will be provided. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £170/child.  At this stage we are asking parents for a 

deposit of £70.00 to be paid by Friday 7th February 2019.  The final balance will 

be due no later than Monday 9th March 2019.  If any parents would like to pay in 

instalments please set this up with the School Office.  We would be grateful if you 

could complete and return the attached slip with the deposit of £70.00 by Friday 

7th February.  If you think you are entitled to Pupil Premium Free School Meals, 

please contact the school office and you may be able to have part or all of this 

trip funded by the school.  To check on your eligibility please follow this link: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals  

 

A trip meeting for parents and Y3 children will take place in school on Tuesday 

14th January at 3.30pm.  At this meeting we will be taking you through a 

presentation of what to expect during this very worthwhile trip and answering any 

questions you or your child may have.  We will also issue information booklets 

and residential medical forms.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact Miss Soper or myself. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sue Woods & Miss Rachel Soper 

Head Teacher & Class Teacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals


Y3 Residential Trip to Braeside, Devizes : Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th June 2020 

 

 

 
I would/would not (circle) like my child _______________________________(name)  

to take part in the residential trip to Braeside 2020.   

 

I have paid my deposit of £70.00 by cash   ,          cheque                  BACS         

(tick where applicable)  

(deposit is due by Friday 7th February 2020) 

 

I would like to pay the balance in weekly instalments:        and will come into the 

School Office to set this up. 

 

I will ensure that the total balance is paid by no later than Monday 9th March 2019. 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 
 

 

If you think you are entitled to Pupil Premium Free School Meals, please contact 

the school office and you may be able to have part or all of this trip funded by the 

school.  To check on your eligibility follow this link: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals  

 

I have checked that my child is eligible for Pupil Premium Free School Meals   

 

Payment can be made by cheque (made payable to St Joseph’s Catholic Primary 

School), cash or BACS.  If payment is made by BACS, details are below.  Please 

ensure that the Pay Reference clearly states Braeside and your child’s surname: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Account Number 02592155 

Account Name WC St Joseph’s School 

Sort Code 30-91-99 

Bank Name Lloyds Bank 

Pay Reference (Braeside)…(Child’s Surname) 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals

